

A community working together to serve those in need.

Society of St. Vincent de Paul Corpus Christi Conference 3550 E Knox Rd, Phoenix, AZ 85044 Telephone: 480.893.8770

Dear Parishioners,

On behalf of all the volunteers of the Corpus Christi Society of Saint Vincent de Paul, we thank you for your generous donations during our 2022 fiscal year that ended on September 30, 2022.

With your help, during this period we were able to assist 138 families (365 adults and children) with rent and utilities, helping to provide shelter to those in need. Our assistance for these two items alone amounted to \$64,000. In addition, we distributed food and gift cards valued at more than \$39,000 to 212 families.

Our dedicated volunteers contributed 2,075 hours this past fiscal year in support of our mission to feed, clothe and house individuals and families who need our help.

During the holiday season, of 2022, with your help, we had a very successful Food Drive and Turkey Tuesday event in November. We were able to give out approximately 50 food boxes plus, a turkey, pie, and fresh vegetables and grocery store gift cards to the recipient families in need.

With the wonderful generosity of our parishioners, our 2022 Giving Tree Program at Christmas made so many children and families extremely happy. Approximately 800 gifts were collected and distributed to 50 families. Food boxes, turkeys and/or hams, and grocery gift cards were also provided at this time.

Words are inadequate to express our gratitude to the Parish for its continued support of Saint Vincent de Paul here at Corpus Christi. God bless you.

On behalf of all at SVdP,

Carmelita Madison President